Northview PTO Board Minutes November 3, 2014 - Dunn Brothers Eagan

In Attendance Northview Staff Members: Kerri Town (Principal)
NVPTO Board Members: Heather Lorentz (President), Heather Bronwell (Treasurer)
and Colleen Frank(Co-Secretary)

Call to Order 7:30 pm the meeting was called to order by President Heather Lorentz

Fundraising Final results for the Chip Shoppe fundraiser will be in by November 9, 2014. The
possibility of a new fundraiser for next year in place of Chip Shoppe was brought up. The
board talked about sending out a survey to see what types of fundraisers families would
like to participate in. Northview apparel will be arriving before Thanksgiving.

Barnes and Noble Northview will host a fundraiser at the Eagan Barnes and Noble on Sat. December 6",
There will be guest readers from Northview reading to students. On line ordering is an
option as well. Communication about this event will be sent out on November 21st.

Taxes PTO taxes will be filed by November 15" by the PTO treasurer.
Thank you Vouchers PTO has traditionally given $50 vouchers to all teachers. This voucher is to be used for

classroom supplies. An updated teacher list will be given to PTO. PTO will ask for a
quicker turnaround on receipts from teachers than in the past.

Childcare PTO has provided free childcare for meetings this year. The board decided that there
were not enough parents using this service to justify PTO paying for a babysitter. PTO
will look into groups looking for volunteer hours to assist with childcare. If PTO cannot
locate any service willing to do this, then childcare will no longer be available.

Principal Update Kerri Town shared that she will begin a monthly principal newsletter. The newsletter will
come home the first Friday of every month electronically and in the Friday folders.

Upcoming PTO Meetings General meetings for the remainder of the school year will be at 6:30pm on 1/12, 3/9,
4/6 and 5/11

Adjournment The meeting adjourned at 9:00 pm.
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